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Comments: The wilderness of Wyoming is federal land and accessible to all Americans, as it should be. The one

caveat is if you are big game hunting. Too much clout is given to guides and outfitters. I have hunted in

wilderness areas in Idaho and Montana, both which are known to have grizzly bears. To exclude NR hunters is

inexcusable. It's a power grab by the outfitters and lazy policy. It's not because of the bears. It's not for NR safety.

It's to eliminate competition for outfitters. 


